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Nucor Building Systems is constantly seeking ways to improve our product offering for our Builders. We 
are pleased to announce an improvement to the inside void closure of our Nucor CFR Standing Seam 
Roof System. In an effort to provide a more complete seal, avoid cracking, and aid in modularity, our 
standard inside void closure is changing from plastic to metal.  
 

Metal Closure Benefits  
 

• A metal closure, rather than 
plastic, allows for fastening the 
trapezoidal panel shoulders to the 
closure, forming a more complete 
seal around the closure. This also 
prevents the closure from wanting 
to spin inside the trapezoidal 
profile. 

 

• The metal closure eliminates the 
risk of the plastic closures cracking 
if overtightened when installed. 

 

• The ability to put shoulder 
fasteners can also aid with panel 
modularity. 
 

 
Critical Dates:  The transition to metal void closures will begin as early as January for some projects.  
For more information, contact your local Sales Representative or Project Coordinator.   

Our Commitment 
Nucor Building Systems is committed to ongoing improvements in all aspects of our business. This 
change is intended to enhance our product offerings and competitiveness in the marketplace. Your 
input and comments are always appreciated.  If you have specific questions regarding this bulletin or 
any other area of our business, please contact your District Sales Manager or Project Coordinator. 

 


